

TOWN OF NEWINGTON

131 CEDAR STREET
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06111

OFFICE OF THE TOWN MANAGER

MEMORANDUM

To: Newington Town Council

From: James E. Krupienski, Town Clerk (on behalf of Tanya D. Lane, Town Manager)

Date: December 21, 2018

Re: MDC Resolution of Support, Integrated Long-Term Control Plan

During the October 9, 2018 Town Council meeting the MDC presented their proposed Integrated Plan for Council review. On November 13, 2018 there was a follow-up meeting during which they presented the CSO Long Term Control Plan and requested the Town Council support the concept through the passage of a Resolution for inclusion with their plan submission.

The MDC held a Public Hearing on December 11, 2018, at 6:00 P.M., to receive public comments and to answer questions prior to the submission of the Integrated Long Term Control Plan (LTCP) to DEEP by December 31, 2018.

A Resolution for Council's consideration, has been included to support the MDC with their submission to the State of Connecticut, Department of Energy & Environmental Protection (DEEP) for their update to the 2012 LTCP.

Attachment:

Resolution – Support of MDC's Integrated Plan

Phone: (860) 665-8510 Fax: (860) 665-8507 townmanager@newingtonct.gov www.newingtonct.gov

AGENDA ITEM: VII.A	
DATE: <u>12/27/2018</u>	
RESOLUTION NO.	2018-

RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF THE MDC's INTEGRATED PLAN

BE IT RESOLVED:

That the Town of Newington, acting herein through its Town Council, expresses its support for the incorporation of an integrated planning concept into the next revised version of The Metropolitan District's Long Term Control Plan, and urges the United States Environmental Protection Agency and the State of Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection EPA and DEEP to approve the Plan as submitted.

MOTION BY:	
SECONDED BY:	
VOTE:	